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u Clal area Representative named Ranking Democrat on Assembly Judiciary and
Transportation Committees.

MADISON- On Friday, December 30th, Rep. Dana Wachs (D-Eau Claire) announced his
committee assignments for the 2017-2018 legislative session. Wachs was once again named
the ranking Democratic member on the Assembly Committee on Judiciary, as well as a member
of two Assembly committees on which he currently serves: Colleges and Universities, and
Constitution and Ethics. In addition to continuing his previous committee assignments, Wachs
was also named to the Assembly Committee on Transportation, where he will serve as the
ranking Democratic member.

“It is an honor to be selected to serve on these committees,” said Wachs. “| respect and
appreciate the committee process and the role that each committee plays in the development of
policy in Wisconsin.”

As a civil litigation attorney for over 30 years, Rep. Wachs plans to continue to put his legal
experience to work on the Assembly Committee on Judiciary. “The issues that we face on the
Assembly Committee on Judiciary affect everyone,” said Wachs. “The law has been a longtime
passion and career of mine, and | appreciate the opportunity to once again use my legal
background to create sound public policy.”

Wachs also stressed the importance of the Assembly Committee on Transportation, and
emphasized the need for common sense solutions to Wisconsin’s significant transportation
challenges.

“Wisconsin is facing an unprecedented transportation crisis, and the work that we will do on the
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Transportation committee is more important than ever,” added Wachs. “Under the Walker
Administration, we have seen our state’s infrastructure become an embarrassment with
crumbling roads and significant project delays. | am ready to work across party lines to ensure
that we have safe, strong roads for drivers while still exploring new modes of transportation that
reduce stress on our existing infrastructure.”

Rep. Wachs represents the 91st Assembly District, which consists entirely of the City of Eau
Claire. He will begin his 3rd term in the Assembly on January 3rd.

2/2



